
Community Club - February 8th, 2022 
 

● Principals report 
○ Trusted Adult Activity 

■ Every kid should have a trusted adult at the school; someone they can 
go to talk to 

■ Created a chain link with their trusted adult written on it. 
■ Each kid wrote a You Rock Note to that staff member 

○ MAPS testing results have come in 
■ Have shown good growth 
■ A few highlights include 

● 81% 1st graders at bench mark 
● 69% 5th graders typical to aggressive growth 
● 83% 2nd graders typical to aggressive growth 

○ Valentine box decoration contest 
○ School wide bingo for spring party activity 
○ No school 18th or 21st 
○ Polar plunge unified event upcoming 
○ District wide Inclusion week coming up - more details to follow 
○ 4th grade will be participating in NAEP testing in reading and math 

■ This is a national assessment and schools are randomly selected 
○ Omaha Street Percussion is scheduled to perform to the whole school on 

March 9th. CC to reimburse this cost 
○ Book Fair, One School One Book & Read a Thon coming up 
○ Fast Signs will be installing signage in the 5th & 6th grade classroom areas. 

CC to reimburse $1000 
○ All kids will be able to order a free Westgate shirt. A link will be sent out 

shortly and being funded by a donor 
○ One idea for school improvements could be branded or personalized rugs for 

the entry. 
● Treasurer’s Report 
● Old Business 

○ I Love Public Schools - pizza for staff (CC to reimburse) 
● New Business 

○ Spring Parties 
■ Will have a Bingo prize table 
■ Can add some Gator Gear Pop Its and/or hats if Amanda would like to 

○ One School One Book and Read a Thon: Feb 14-March 4 
■ To run concurrently so kids can utilize minutes read toward the Read a 

Thon 
■ The Read a Thon will have an online dashboard; parents will sign their 

kid up and enter the minutes. 
■ Every donation that comes in, 15% goes back to kids for prizes to 

choose from 
■ CC will receive 75% of the donations 



■ Will need to determine prizes for weekly motivation plus prizes for 
highest minutes and pledges per grade as well as prize for highest 
minutes and pledges for the entire school 

● Prizes can include two Kindle Fires; pizza party for entire class; 
highest minutes in each grade is invited to their own pizza 
party; develop a gift package with pop-its, hat, or Gator shirt; 
food gift cards (support business that sponsor our food days); 
book fair coupons; book mark timer 

○ Teacher Appreciation Week: April 4-8 
■ Stick with $1500 budget 
■ Reach out to business connections for donations 
■ Provide a sign-up-genius for parents to contribute 

● For instance have Qudoba lunch and have 65 open slots; 
parents could sign up for and pay for a certain amount of 
lunches. 

● Snack cart item donations 
● Home baked goods for snack cart 

■ A flyer for donations could be included in the weekly newsletter and 
flyer could go home in kids’ backpacks 

○ Fundraiser investments back to School 
■ Ken to look into soccer goal options 
■ Vinyl signage - CC to reimburse $1000 

○ Fun Run: April 22 
■ Check with Reed Weber about getting the street permit submitted 

○ Carnival: May 6th 
■ Need to determine budget 
■ Need to determine what activities, food, volunteers, prizes, etc 
■ A sub committee needs to start communicating and developing a plan 

○ 6th Grade Party 
■ Angelia to work with Amanda 

○ Yearbook 
■ Brent and Chelsey will be working on it. 
■ Staff has been taking pictures and saving them in a drive folder 


